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	COUNTY of  NAPA

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT

	STEVEN LEDERER

Director
	CHRISTINE M. SECHELI, R.E.H.S.
Assistant  Director   



TO:

Napa County Planning Department



Hillary Gitelman, Planning Director

FROM:
Napa County Environmental Management Department



Christine Secheli, R.E.H.S., Assistant Director
SUBJECT:
Inglewood Village Condominium Conversion – Parcel Map
Located at 1275 Inglewood 
Assessor Parcel #027-120-063


File # P08-00493
DATE:
 September 16, 2008
We have reviewed the above proposal and recommend approval of the application with the following conditions of approval: 
1. A sewage easement or an agreement to grant an easement for the waste water disposal system located on the proposed common area parcel and serving the commercial Units A, B and C must be prepared and submitted to this department for approval.  The easement or agreement to grant and easement must be recorded concurrently with the final parcel map.  Applicant should contact this office for the agreement forms.

2. The individual commercial buildings must continue to be served by City of St. Helena water.
3. All conditions of approval included in use permit #99077-UP and P04-0428-Mod remain valid and must be met.  

PRIVATE 

cc:
Christopher Cahill, CDPD

Bob Serrao, Michael Brooks & Associates, 6525 Washington St, #D3, Yountville, 94599
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